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IMPERIAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
BP 2740 Board Education 
 
Reference: 
Accreditation Standard IV.C.9 
 
The Board is committed to its ongoing development as a Board and to a Trustee 
education program that includes new trustee orientation. 
 
New members will be given an overall orientation by the CEO.  It is recommended that 
newly elected and continuing Trustees attend at least one conference per year. 
Attendance at the New Board Member Orientation at the annual Community College 
League of California (CCLC) Legislative Conference shall be encouraged. 
 
New college trustees will be furnished with the CCLC Trustees Handbook and 
continuing trustees will be provided with any new updates as they are issued by the 
League. 
 
A Board Retreat will be held at least once a year to enhance the educational 
development of the Board of Trustees. The procedures will be as follows: 
 

 Topic selection by the Board of Trustees based upon the self-evaluation and 
goals 

 Selection of tentative dates 
 Presenter selection by the Board of Trustees 
 Agenda and posting of notices 

 
The opportunity to seek further information and clarification on trusteeship may be 
obtained through the CEO Office or member of the present Board of Trustees. 
 
To that end, the Board will engage in study sessions, provide access to reading 
materials, and support conference attendance and other activities that foster trustee 
education. 
 
Any prospective trustees may obtain overview information about the District, and the 
role and responsibilities of college’s Trustees by contacting the CEO Office. 
 
 
No AP 


